
Safety Committee Minutes  
January 27, 2023  
Zoom 
 
Members Present:  
Erin Murray, Merritt Jacob, Joe Spirko, Brian Fidati, Mike Becker, Janelle Haseley, Brett Fulton, 
Roberto Rivera, Eric Covell, Gary Lieberman, Jess Bien, Stephanie Flores, Brynnmarie Dorsey, 
Lori Dimmick,  
 
Members Absent:  
Tracey Velekei, Diane Dologite, Katherine Kressler, Brenda Lakis, Lindsey Porembo, Brian 
Blenis.  
 
Minutes: 
Minutes from both November & December meetings were approved. Gary Lieberman made a 
motion to approve and Brett Fulton seconded it. 
 
Accidents & Injuries: 
0 newly reported. 
0 open cases. 
 
Workman’s compensation risk assessment, based on prior year, did really well. 
 
Blood-born pathogen training information was sent out. It must be done every year. Erin 
suggested scheduling it as a group if that would be better/easier for some of the Plant 
Operations employees. 
 
Building and Grounds Inspections: 
 
Chapel - Chaplain moved to Fahey, office spaces will be used for something else.  

 - There are some cement pieces over the door, behind the gutter that appear to be  
    falling down and will be looked at. 

 
Roberto Rivera has the paperwork on the liquid brine used on walkways if anyone has 
questions. 
 
Joe Spirko reported on the new lighting in the fieldhouse and Memorial Hall. The light switches 
are now by the doors instead of in the breaker panels. 
 
Mike Becker reported that harnesses and other safety equipment have been ordered for Fahey. 
The Pennsylvania 811 conference will be taking place at Ag Hall and he plans to send some 
employees from the college. 
 
Inspections of safety showers and eyewashes are being worked on. 
 
Brett Fulton reported that the paving outside Walz is well underway. Uneven walkways have 
been fixed. Parking area is larger. 
 



Erin Murray reported that the occupational safety portion of L.V. Healthworks has been taken 
over by a new company.  
The website will be updated with the new paperwork, which will all be handled electronically. 
Tests will now be done in-house - x-rays, lab work, etc..  
May be able to use them for biometric screenings. Erin will look into this. 
They offer Ubers to provide transportation to and from appointments - Brian is looking into 
potential risk with this. 
Encouraged to stay away from using Patient First. 
 
Annual Training: 
Annual Safety Training will take place February 15 in 239 of the Life Sports Center. Also 
available on Zoom if preferred. 
 
Next Meeting:  
February 15, 2023 in LSC 239 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lori Dimmick 
 


